

Parks and Recreation Services

June 30, 2000

Vision Quest Integrated Technologies, Inc. Allan Browning 1131 East Main St., Suite 109 Tustin, CA 92780-4400

Dear Mr. Browning,

On behalf of the City of Tustin and the El Camino Real Street Fair Committee, I would like to thank you for your support of the 16th Annual El Camino Real Street Fair and Chili Cook-Off.

The event was very successful and well received by the entire community. With an estimate of over eight thousand people in attendance, all had a great time. This could not have been possible without your sponsorship.

Once again, thank you for your support of the 2000 El Camino Real Street Fair.

Respectfully,

Jim Box

Supervisor Community Services

City of Tustin

300 Centennial Way Tustin, CA 92780 (714) 573-3326 FAX (714) 838-4779

Tustin Family & Youth Center 14722 Newport Avenue Tustin, CA 92780 (714) 573-3370 FAX (714) 734-9421

> Tustin Area Senior Center 200 South "C" Street Tustin, CA 92780 (714) 573-3340 FAX (714) 544-7334

> > Columbus Tustin Gym 17522 Beneta Way Tustin, CA 92780 (714) 573-3009